
Village of Baroda 

Planning Commission Meeting 

April 18, 2017 

 

 

Members Present:  Ron Zordell, Bob Getz, Ed Rath and Mona Himmelein 

 

Members Absent:  Barry Gidley and Jerry Jakubs 

 

Meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6:40p.m. and minutes 

were approved as written. 

 

Bob Getz handed out examples and we discussed ordinances from other 

municipalities for: 

 

Bed and Breakfast Operations: The nearby surrounding municipalities have had 

inquiries regarding starting up a Bed and Breakfast and we do not currently have 

ordinances for them. We will need to create one. 

 

Short Term Rentals: Another area we do not have ordinances in place for. Because 

of the growth in tourism we need to create ordinances.  

 

Other areas discussed to be reviewed at a later date are bi yearly rental inspections 

by building inspector and property maintenance done on dangerous buildings 

according to the International Building Code. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:25p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Mona Himmelein 

Secretary, Planning Commission 


